

LaJuana S. Wilcher, Secretary Environmental and Public Protection Cabinet

Christopher L. Lilly Commissioner Department of Public Protection



Commonwealth of Kentucky

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615

Telephone: (502) 564-3940
Fax: (502) 564-7397

Mark David Goss Chairman

> Teresa J. Hill Vice Chairman

**Gregory Coker Commissioner** 

November 16, 2005

Mr. Van S. Breeding, M.D. Mountain Comprehensive Health Corporation P.O. Box 40 Whitesburg, KY 41858

Dear Mr. Breeding:

Thank you for contacting the Public Service Commission. Your letter regarding J.W. Kinzer Drilling Company has been referred to my attention for response.

You were concerned about their proposed rate increase. At this time, J.W. Kinzer has not applied to the Commission for a rate increase. We will keep your letter until J.W. Kinzer does apply and then place your letter in the case file

If you have questions, please feel free to call our hotline at 1-800-772-4636.

Sincerely,

Ginny Smith, Director Consumer Services

